
Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming fundraising campaign aimed at supporting our 

school's programs and activities. This year, we have set an ambitious goal of raising $10,000. 

Your support is crucial to the success of our campaign. The funds raised will be used for 

essential resources, including new educational materials, extracurricular activities, and enhancing 

our facilities. 

The fundraising campaign will kick off on March 1st and run until March 31st. We invite you 

to join us in achieving this goal by participating in various initiatives we have planned, 

including: 

• Community bake sale 

• Fun run event 

• Online donation platform 

We believe that together, we can make a difference in our children's education and experiences. 

Thank you for your ongoing support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[School Name] 


